Preschool to Patriot Press

The Lincoln County Early Childhood Newsletter Office Phone: 606-365-9371

REGISTRATION:

The 2022-2023 school year is quickly approaching, and it's time to start thinking about Early Childhood Registration!



If you or someone you know has a child between the ages of 0 and 4, please complete our survey! Scan the QR code below with your smartphone, and you will be directed to the survey. Complete, submit, and someone will get in touch with you to set up a Registration Appointment.



February is Dental Health Month!

National Children's
Dental Health Month
began as a 1-day event
in February of 1941. It
was observed
nationally for the first
time in February of
1949. The single day
observance became a
week-long event in
1955. Then, in 1981, the
program was extended
to the month-long
observance we know
today.

NCDHM reaches millions of people across the country each year.



Developing good dental habits at an early age and scheduling regular dental visits helps children get a good start on a lifetime of healthy teeth and gums!

We have some fun dental activities planned for our kiddos this month!

Valentine's Day is just around the corner!

We invite you to complete this activity at home with your child...

- Ask your child to draw someone they love <u>or</u> create their own Valentine's Day design, inside the heart.
- Help them practice their cutting skills by carefully cutting out the heart with scissors.
- Feel free to send us pictures of the finished product and we will share them online!

